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Living God'’s Love, Together We Flourish




High Street, Clapham, Bedfordshire, MK41 6EG Tel: 01234 359128/326251

e-mail: office@ursulataylor.bedssch.co.uk












13th May 2016
Dear Parent / Guardian

Re: Bikeability Training at Ursula Taylor Church of England School
The following information has been provided by Bedford Borough School Sport Partnerships. 

As part of the national ‘Bikeability’ programme (which replaces the cycling proficiency test), Ursula Taylor Church of England School has booked a Bikeability course, a government initiative in partnership with road safety groups, local councils and schools, being delivered through the Bedford Borough School Sport Partnerships (SSP).  The aim is to ensure that children in KS2 are able to attend the 1.5 hour course, held during school hours.  More information on the Level 1 course is available at; www.dft.gov.uk/bikeability   

Your child is being invited to attend the course, delivered by a fully-qualified British Cycling instructor, on the following date:
Venue: Ursula Taylor Church of England School

Date: Tuesday 7th June 2016
Time: 10.00am – 12.00pm or 1.00 – 3.00pm

Equipment required: Bike, cycle helmet, suitable clothing and trainers.

Please note that your child’s bike must be roadworthy and have two working brakes to complete the course.  It is also recommended that you check the tyres are pumped and that the saddle is at the correct height.  There may be the possibility to borrow another child’s bike if you are unable to provide one at this time.  All training for this course will take place within the school grounds.

On completion of the initial Level 1 course, all participants will receive a certificate.

If you are happy for your child to complete the bikeability course please give your permission by signing the consent form at the bottom of this letter.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Yours sincerely,

S Wintle
PE Coordinator 

In partnership with Kelly Rolfe – Partnership Development Manager
I give my consent for my child ____________________________________ to take part in the Bikeability Level 1 course on Tuesday 7th June.


My child does have a roadworthy bike   


I give permission for my child’s bike to be used by another child for this course   

My child does not have access to a roadworthy bike but I give permission for them to use another child’s bike if possible    
